
Letter of Recommendation for Mayor of Melbourne Beach


It is my pleasure to endorse Joyce Barton as a candidate for Mayor of Melbourne Beach, Florida.


Ms. Barton has proven herself as a very effective and competent Town Commissioner since 
2020.  She has assisted in efficiently managing our Town and keeping our community a pleasant 
place to live.  Her leadership qualities are shown monthly in our Town Commission Meetings 
and in her Board of Director position in the Space Coast League of Cities.


She has been a supporter of making Melbourne Beach environmentally sustainable and has 
been a strong backer to the Town’s Environmental Advisory Board.


I believe Joyce will be an excellent Mayor and will continue to be a very dedicated public servant 
to the Town of Melbourne Beach.


Curtis Byrd

Longtime resident and volunteer of Melbourne Beach



